Environment and Public Affairs Committee

From:

John Daw

Sent:

Wednesday, 18 September 2013 4:53 PM

To:

Environment and Public Affairs Committee

Subject:

Gas Fracking Inquiry by the Parliament of Western Australia,

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Thank You for the opportunity to submit to the inquiry I have serious concerns re the above as it is potentially dangerous to allow chemical pollution of underground water. I have a friend who recently visited the USA for a seven month holiday with his family. He told me they were drinking at the parks and natuional parks etc.. where they stayed tap water, however he noticed a gas like taste to the water in a numer of locations he visited and changed instead to bottled water. Innumerable reported demonstate that gas fracking pollutes underground water. I don't want to see a situation arise here in WA where our underground water is polluted so corporations and mining companies can get richer whist destroying mine and my children's future.

Sincerely Yours,

John Daw